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 FIGUEROA PL. TO PCH 

For more information visit www.ladwp.com/machadolake

Construction Schedule:
Construction begins fall 2016.
Completion expected winter 2017. 

Potential Construction Impacts:
•	Reduced traffic lanes

•	Construction noise

•	Parking may be restricted at certain times

•	Detour signs directing traffic

•	Limited access to businesses and homes from 
time to time

•	Night work (only as necessary)


